
All Pre-Kindergarten - 4th grade families are invited to attend the 
Green Hills School’s 

 

Our “Spook-tacular” Parade details:  

Tuesday, October 31st at 1:30pm on the Pat Treible Field 
Please park in the back parking lot 

 

 ALL CARS IN THE BACK PARKING LOT MUST BE CLEARED BY 2:30pm FOR 
DISMISSAL 

 


